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Keeping You Up to Date on All Things Blue Cap

.

Empowering People Through
Personal Health Goals

Being healthy and fit isn’'t just a New Year’s Resolution or a fad here
at Blue Cap, it’s a lifestyle. Healthy goals are a part of supports and
services every day. We recently wrapped up the UIC Health Matters
program which has been a part of the Fall Season here at Blue Cap
since 2020. We have also streamlined bringing healthy meals to
people we support in the Community Residential Program. By
partnering with My25, we have incorporated healthy mealtimes and
grocery shopping habits into daily living.

Health Matters brought us together for 12 weeks of exercise and
participation in both in-person and virtual classes. At the end of the
program, we had a graduation to celebrate all the healthy habits
everyone learned and practiced throughout the program!

My25 continues to be a success in the Community Residential
Program. In fact, congratulations are in order for Blue Cap House
Manager, Diamond Walls and the staff at one of the homes. They
received a Certificate of Recognition from My25 for outstanding
work educating and empowering the ladies in the home with
creative ways to make healthy eating fun.

The people we serve have benefited greatly from these two
programs which make a healthy lifestyle achievable and fun at the
same timel
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Left to Right: Paige, Iris, Annie and Antonio leading the charge on My25 and Health Matters programming during Day Program
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[.etter from the
Executive Director

With the changing of the seasons comes changes in activities for
everyone. The fall and winter saw people going more to the
movies, to play Bingo, to the pool hall in Crestwood, the Shedd
Aquarium, the Ice Cream Museum and some of the ladies
attended a women’s conference at the Family Christian Center.
Others stayed home and “traveled” through YouTube videos, had
game nights, in-house parties and binged on Netflix and sports.

Then came the holidays! People enjoyed decorating, cooking and
attending parties. Folks with jobs attended Winter Holiday parties
at their employers, and some were lucky enough to have
Thanksgiving parties at work as well. The Holiday party involved
crafts, desserts, present exchanges and dance, dance, dancing!
Many people spent the holidays with family or friends and those
that did not enjoyed each other's company celebrating the
occasion right here at home at Blue Cap.

We provide the support so that people have the choice of what
they want to do and where they want to go. Because people live
together or attend the same Day Services, it does not mean they
have to do everything together. We all have different interests no
matter what our abilities. To support people to do what they want
takes creativity with scheduling, staff being flexible and money!

Becky enjoying a mesmerizing underwater view at the Shedd
Aquarium

You, the donor, contribute to these activities through your donations. So, whether you gave to Family & Friends for the Rose Walk,
to the Golf Outing, Tag Days, Giving Tuesday, Auction, Holiday Appeal, or sent in a donation throughout the fall and winter, it all
went to enhance the quality of services. The people we serve can live the lives they desire and deserve because of your

donations. Thank you much!

Gratefully,

Executive Director

Save the Date to Tee Off
with the Blue Cap Foundation

29th Annual Charity Invitational
Wednesday, June 7, 2023
Silver Lake Country Club

14700 S. 82nd Ave., Orland Park

Event Highlights
9:00 Shotgun Start, Eye-Opener Station, Breakfast,
Lunch, Plus Cocktails and Dinner of Your Choice
off the Menu after the Round

“Fore” more information or if you are interested in joining the
planning committee, please contact Jill Hart in the Development
Office at 708-389-8137 Ext. 108 or by email to jillh@blue-cap.org

Blue-Cap.Org
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D’'Shawn Powers Up to Educate ComEd
Energy Consumers in 2023

ComEd’s Energy Force Ambassador Program brings knowledge to consumers about
energy efficiency and solar options all taught by people with intellectual and
developmental disabilities. Each year, Blue Cap introduces a new Ambassador to the
community. This year's Ambassador, D’Shawn, has already hit the ground running
sharing energy saving tips to people in attendance at the National Black AIDS and
HIV Awareness Event at the John D. Rita Rec Center in Blue Island. When asked how
he enjoyed being the new Ambassador here at Blue Cap, D’'Shawn replied, “I enjoyed
meeting at least 37 new people and helping them with energy tips at my first event.”

In January, we said thank you and gave a heartfelt send off to last year’s Blue Cap
ComEd ambassador, Anna. She did a great job at many events and shared her
knowledge of energy efficiency with hundreds of people.

Look for D’'Shawn at community events and also in a few live events on Blue Cap’s
Facebook page throughout 2023.

D’'Shawn can come to your event! Contact Carla Harris, Director of Clinical &
Employmenet Services at carlah@blue-cap.org to inquire and make arrangements.

Galloping Our Way to Mental Wellbeing

From July to October 2022, people who were interested in equine-assisted learning
attended sessions at Kopping Farms in Lemont. They learned under the guidance of
instructors certified through the Professional Association of Therapeutic Horsemanship.
The experience included grooming, bonding and horsemanship skills. The program
promoted self-confidence and growth through learning to care for and ride horses. John,
Fred and Ken shared that it brought back memories of horseback riding at Owasippe.
They added that they are looking forward to getting back in the saddle again this year.

Real-Life Superheroes Hit
the Streets for Blue Cap

Our amazing volunteers from Tri-State Disposal and the
G Team working hard on Tag Days

Blue-Cap.Org

/}red, petting one of the ho}ses

Blue Cap Foundation’s Annual Tag Days fundraiser was held on October
8. With a generous donation of gummi bears from Albanese World’s Best
Gummies, we were able to give back a little treat to generous donors who
filled our collection cans.

A special thank you goes out to our teams from Tri-State Disposal, the
Marrs-Meyer American Legion Post #991, the Sons of the American
Legion, the Auxiliary Unit #991 and The G Team for hitting the streets to
support Blue Cap Foundation. While out and about in Blue Island
throughout September and October, you may have seen Blue Cap
collection boxes at Bob’s Auto Body & Auto Repair, Eagles Bowling Alley,
Wentworth Tire-Calumet Park, Tri-State Disposal, Solvay, 3 Sisters
Antique Mall, DeMars Restaurant, Chris’ Northside Inn and Flowers by
Cathe’. These collection sites raised over $1,600. The support we receive
in our communities is the bee’s knees!

Thanks to the real-life superheroes who volunteered, donated and
collected, we raised $11,495 for Blue Cap Foundation, which ensures the
future for our programs and services.
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“Romin” For a Good Cause

The Romin’ Chariots Car Club has been an ongoing and faithful supporter of
Blue Cap since we opened back in 1967. Here we are 56 years later, and they
are still here supporting us.

In September, the Club hosted their 11th Annual Romin’ the Island Car Show
here at Blue Cap. Their generosity brought in $4,100. Then on December 3,
they hosted their annual Hotrod Holiday Hoedown at the Eagles Bowling Alley
to help raise money for the food pantry at Blue Cap. They collected food,
toys and $1,650, which helped countless families in need during the holiday
season.

Mark your calendar for this year’'s Romin’ the Island Car Show on September
23 at Blue Cap, 1962 Broadway in Blue Island.

Ain't No Party Like an Office Party
Work Hard, Party Hard

Since May 2021, five people who participate in the Employment Program
have worked for CW Resources doing janitorial services at the Ida B. Wells
Federal Building. Over their time working there they have become part of
the team and formed friendships with their coworkers.

In January, they attended the CW Employee Appreciation Celebration and
were presented with Honorable Work Awards and Swag Bags. As Annie,
Nicole, Ed, Kevin and Corey approach two years of employment at CW, =
they continue to grow and show that people with disabilities are valued .

employees who are part of the team. Kevin, Thomas and Ed picked out their favorite props
to pose with at their CW Resources Work Party

A "Hands on" Approach
Pathways to Improving Independence

Blue Cap began a partnership with Fox College back in May of 2018 to
help students in the Occupational Therapy Assistants program receive
their field practicum hours in the Community Day Program. Each
semester, four students come to Blue Cap for four weeks. The future
Occupational Therapy Assistants work one on one with people in a
range of activities from skill building to exercise and sensory
enrichment.

We are grateful for the expertise the students share daily during their
time here. Over the past five years they have all put their best foot
forward for the people we support. As we say goodbye to each group
of students, we hope that their time here at Blue Cap has set them on
the path to success in the Occupational Therapy field. We look
forward to continuing this partnership for many years to come.

Fox College OT Student, Mariah working on fine motor skills
with Jeanie
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Blue Cap’s Dedicated Donors Show
Up to Support in Rain or Shine

Blue Cap Family & Friends Association kicked off the 14th Annual
Rose Walk on Sunday, September 11. Despite a downpour, people
donned their rain gear and walked on the scenic walking route along
the Cal-Sag Trail. Others enjoyed many indoor activities and lunch
inside our spacious facility.

Thank you to the many who came out that day despite the rain and
helped us raise $6,225 which will be earmarked for a restricted
Activity Fund which allows people to experience vibrant and
meaningful community activities based on personal interests.

Thank you to the walkers, the volunteers and the sponsors who
made it all possible. As always, we appreciate and value our
partnership with the Eisenhower Leo Club students who came out to
help that day as well.

Mark your calendar to walk with us again this year on September 10,
2023.

Top: Marilyn, a member of Family & Friends running the
bake sale table

Bottom: D'Shawn getting his face painted to show of f
his Chicago Bulls pride!

Mushrooms, Moss and Magic
Autumn Nights 2022

On Friday, November 4, committee members, sponsors, donors and volunteers
dressed up for an evening out at Blue Cap’s 34th Annual Auction fundraiser.
The auction committee had all-hands-on-deck to transform the auction rooms
and dining room into a mystical autumn night!

This year’s auction had over 200 guests in attendance, 25 volunteers, 9 live
auction items, 1 Special Project, 69 silent auction items, and over 75 raffle items.
The evening grossed $169,100 in support of Blue Cap and raised funds for “Blue
Cap Fixer Upper.” Each year, Blue Cap raises funds in support of a new Special
Project. This year’s Special Project was to fund home improvements, security
and peace of mind in the Community Residential Program. The money raised
from the Special Project will go directly to funding improvements in 8 homes in
the program.

The 34th Annual Auction fundraiser was proudly sponsored by Tri-State
Disposal Inc., The Keyser Family, Solvay, Old National Bank, Familia Dental,
Independence Capital Financial Partners, Burnham Nationwide, Inc., CNB Bank &
Trust, Metro Recycling, Demco Products, and 3B Filters.

Thank you to all of our donors, sponsors, auction committee members and
volunteers for making this year a huge success.

Save the date for next year’s 35th Auction Fundraiser on
November 3, 2023 at DoubleTree Hotel Chicago-Alsip!

Family, Friends, Employees, Board Members &
Donors enjoying the magic of the 34th Annual
Auction
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MONETARY, MEMORIAL, AND HONORARY CONTRIBUTIONS
NOVEMBER 1, 2022-JANUARY 31, 20253

Airline Towing Inc.

Mr. Steve Adamson

Ms. Noelia Aguirre

Mr. & Mrs. Rudy Aguirre

Ms. Emily Louise L. Allen

Mrs. Marilyn Allen

Dr. & Mrs. Dominic J. Allocco

Always Ready Repair Inc.

Amazon Smile

Mr. Walter Andersen

Mr. & Mrs. Donald R.
Anderson

Mr. Stanley Anthony

Anonymous Donors

Mr. & Mrs. Darren Arndt

Mr. Ronald Babb

Ms. Jackie Barton

Ms. Marian Baumann

Mr. Ronald Baumann

Ms. Donna Beck

Mr. J. Behrmann

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis G. Bender

Ms. Cynthia M. Bik

Mr. Ronald Bliss

Mr. & Mrs. John Blouin

Bob's Auto Body

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Brady

Mr. Willard E. Bransky

Mr. & Mrs. Bredlau

Mr. & Mrs. Bruce S. Bronson

Mr. & Mrs. James U.
Bronson, Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Brown

Ms. Charlene Brozas

Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth D. Buck

Mr. & Mrs. R. Buckwalter

Mr. & Mrs. George Bush

Mr. & Mrs. John Byrne

Calumet Park Chamber of
Commerce

Ms. Jeanine Camaren

Cambridge Investment

Mr. & Ms. Steven W.
Caraway

Carey & Carey Attorneys at
Law

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Carroll

Mr. & Mrs. Scott Carter

Ms. Maria Cassin

Ms. Mary Castillo

Mr. & Mrs. David Caulfield

CD & Me

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ciesiun

Mr. Timothy Cinabro

Mr. Nick Cinquepalmi

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Ciullo

CNB Bank & Trust

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Coffey

The Coleman Foundation

Ms. Dianne Condon

Mr. & Mrs. A. Michael Connor

Mr. Brian Connor

Ms. Cathy Connor

Mr. & Mrs. Eric D. Connor

Ms. Susan C. Connors

Mr. & Mrs. William Copps

Ms. Carol Cukierman

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Cullnan

Mr. & Mrs. John Cummings

Mrs. Josephine Cunningham

Mr. & Mrs. Albert Curry

Mr. & Mrs. Giovanni Cutrone

Mr. & Mrs. David Dalton

Daniel F. & Ada L. Rice
Foundation

Mr. & Mrs. Arthur A. Daniels

Mr. & Mrs. Garry Danielson

Ms. Cheri Danner

Mrs. Megan Danos

Mr. & Mrs. Fulvio D'Aversa

Ms. Annette Dawson

Mr. & Mrs. David J. De Marco

Mrs. Marion Decker

Mr. & Mrs. James Deiters

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Deiters, Sr.

Ms. Virginia Dellahoussaye

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Dempster

Mr. & Mrs. William Dempster

Mr. & Mrs. Robert
Dempster IlI

Mr. Mark Derango

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey A.
DeYoung

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Di Orio

Mr. & Mrs. William Dickey

Ms. Donna J. Difillipo

Mr. Kevin Doherty

Ms. Meghan Dolan

Dr. & Mrs. Bruce R. Dolitsky

Mr. Mark Dorland

Mrs. Helen Dornhecker

Mr. & Mrs. Ross Dring

Mr.& Mrs. Jim Dunne

Ms. Mary Kay Durkin

Ms. Patty Durkin

Ms. Joyce E. Eddy

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Ehlers

Mrs. Karen Enright

Mr. Sean Enright

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Evoy

Mr. Chris Evoy

Ms. Mary Farbin

Ms. Barbara Ferry

Mr. & Mrs. Ed Fields

Ms. Judith A. Findorff

Ms. Carol A. Finnegan

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Finnegan

Mr. Gregg Finney

First Evangelical Lutheran
Church

Frawley Family Foundation

Mr. & Mrs. Walter Gannon

Mrs. Cheryl Garetto

Mr. & Mrs. Laurance Garetto

Ms. Barbara Jean
Gaspari - Shelton

Mr. & Mrs. Bill Gecsey

Mrs. Lois George

Mr. Mike George

Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Germany

Mr. Jim Germany

Mr. & Mrs. Terry Germany

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Germany

GL Studios

Ms. Peggy Goddard

Goldman Sachs Community
Teamworks

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Goldrick

Mr. Lino Gomez Sr.

Mr. Dennis Groen

Ms. Bobbi Gruca

Ms. Donna Gruenberg

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Goldrick

Mr. Lino Gomez, Sr.

Mr. Dennis Groen

Ms. Bobbi Gruca

Ms. Donna Gruenberg

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Guse

Mr. William Haas

Mr. Patrick Hannan

Ms. Tina Hansell

Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Hardy

Mrs. Pat Harpold

Mr. Maurice Harris

Mrs. Nancy Harvey

Mr. & Mrs. Louis J. Heffernan

Henry Crown & Company

Ms. Jaclyn Heuser

Mr. & Mrs. Randy Heuser

Ms. Cheryl Hibbott Newman

Highland Remodeling &
Maintenance Inc.

Mr. & Dr. Harold Hill

Ms. Susan P. Hodges

Mr. Zander Holdren

Mr. Jim Holtz

Mr. & Mrs. Carl Hoppe

Ms. Catherine Houston

Mr. & Mrs. William Hubbard

Mr. Dave Huizenga &
Dr. Nancy Murray

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick J. Hunt

Independence Capital
Financial Partners

Ms. Jane Jachim-Campbell

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Jager

Mr. & Dr. Henry
Jarzabkowski

Mr. Joseph Johnson

Mr. & Mrs. James M. Joyce

Dr. & Mrs. Bernard Jumbeck

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Jurik

Mr. & Mrs. David
Kaczanowski

Ms. Dianne Kariotis

Ms. Janine Katonah

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Kealy

Kelly Kelly & Kelly Law
Offices

Dr. Pradeep A. Keni

Mrs. Billie Marie Keyser

Ms. Brianna Keyser

Mr. Dave Keyser

Mr. David Keyser

Ms. Sandra Kiely

Mr. John Kilkenny

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Klimczak

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory W.
Klimczak

Knights of Columbus
Charities Inc.

Mr. Allen Knirsch

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Kobilca

Mr. James R. Kolar

Mr. Chris Kopoulos

Mrs. Pat Kraft

Mr. James Kramer

Krause Construction

Krueger Funeral Home

Mr. & Mrs. Michael
Krzywdzinski

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Kuehl

Ms. Judy Lakich

Mr.
Ms.
Mr.
Mr.

& Mrs. Charles C. Lamar
Celeste Lambert

& Mrs. James Lambur

& Mrs. Edward Landesman

ASAP Entertainment aka
FreeN’ Fun Bar Bingo

Mr.
Mr.

Michael Leahy
Gerald Lenza & Ms. Pamela

Caldwell
Mrs. Leslie Lindsted

Ms.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Dr.

Mr.

Gayle Liskunas

& Mrs. Andrew M. Lohse
Richard Lombardo

& Mrs. John D. Lord

& Mrs. Jason Lucci

& Mrs. Ray Lucci

Lutheran Mutual Fire Insurance
Company

Mr.
Mr.
Ms.
Ms.
Ms.
Mr.
Mal

Joe Lyerla

Robert Lyons

Frances Madaras

Alison Mai

Barbara Malcolm

& Mrs. Jeffrey Malinowski
inski Family Foundation

Mrs. Pamela Manko

Ms.

Jennifer Mansfield

Mrs. Joanne Marchione

Ms.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Ms.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Ms.

Anne Marsan

& Mrs. Ken Martynus

& Mrs. Carl A. Marusarz
& Mrs. David Maul
Trace McCarthy
Gretchen McDowell
Jerry McElligott

& Mrs. Tim McElligott

& Mrs. Mike McGuire

& Mrs. James Mclnerney
Nancy Metro

Metropolitan Family Services

Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Ms.
Mr.
Mr.
Ms.
Mr.
Mr.
Ms.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Ms.

Quinn Michaels

& Mrs. Robert Michaels
Robert Michaels

& Mrs. Jason Mitchell
Robert E. Moses

& Ms. Michael S. Muhr
& Mrs. Edward Mulcahy
& Mrs. Robert Murphy
Paul R. Napleton
Eileen Niemiera

& Mrs. Michael G. Nisivaco
Kirk Norris

Megan Norris

& Mrs. Michael J. Norris
& Mrs. William Norris
Katherine O'Brien

& Mrs. Philip O'Connor
Dave Okon

& Mrs. Gerry Olmsted
Mary Origel

Orland Industrial Park, LLC

Mrs
Mr.
Mr.
Ms.
Mr.
Mr.
Ms.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.

. Kathleen Otto

& Mrs. Le Roy Ousley

& Mrs. James Panos

Karen Peterson

& Mrs. Frank Petrosino

& Mrs. Jeffrey Pettiford
Karon Pettiford

& Mrs. David R. Phillips, Jr.
& Mrs. Gary Pierce

John Pitsch
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Ms. Tonja Poe

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Pointer

Ms. Carol Primozic

Mr. & Mrs. Casimir F. Pyzik Jr.

Ms. Sandy Quirk

Mr. & Mrs. John Rauch

Subhadra Ravindran

Re/Max

Redeemer Lutheran Church
Women

Ms. Judy Regnier

Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Reid

Ms. Cynthia Riggins

Mr. & Mrs. Dan F. Roan

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Roegner

Ms. Melissa Rogalla

Mrs. Pat Romanowski

Romin' Chariots Car Club

Dr. & Mrs. David J. Rompala

Ron Romanowski Memorial

Ms. Malou Roth

Mr. & Mrs. Charlie Ruth

Mr. & Mrs. Philip Salvador

Mr. Bennie Sanders

Ms. Christine Santori

Ms. Cindy Schander

Mr. Chris Schiro

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Schlosser

Mr. & Mrs. Joe Schmitt

Ms. Jan Schnierle

Rev & Mrs. Robert Schroeder

Mr. Fred Schumacher

Mr. & Mrs. Dean Scolum

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Sieracki

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Smith

Mr. Kevin Smith

Ms. Therese Smith

Ms. Donna J. Smith-Menne

Solvay USA, Inc.

Mr. Keith Soroko

Sportsfields Inc.

Sts. Peter & Paul Lutheran
Church

Ms. Debra Staples

Mrs. Mary Steen

Ms. Marcia Stone

Ms. Sharon Streb

Mr. & Mrs. Rich Stroh

Mr. Bob Swanson

Mrs. Pat Tellano

May
12

Celebration
Garden
Dedication

June

Annual Charity
Invitational
Golf Outing

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Thies

Mr. Kevin Thomas

Mr. & Mrs. James D. Thompson

Mr. & Mrs. Michael E.
Thompson

Mr. & Mrs. William H. Thomson

Ms. Mary Kelly Thorpe

Tri-State Disposal Inc.

Troublemakers Athletic Club

Ms. Cathleen Unton

Mr. & Mrs. Bradford Urban

Vada Winter Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Herman Van Werven

Mr. Jose Vargas

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Vavra

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Vignieri

Mr. & Mrs. Chris Vinezeano

Mr. Matt Vitaliano

Mr. & Mrs. Phillip Vitaliano

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Vitkauskas

Ms. Gayle Vittorio

Mr. & Mrs. Brian G. Von De Bur

Voss Equipment, Inc.

Mr. Bill Waddell

Mr. Thomas Waldvogel

Ms. Clowana Walker

Mr. & Mrs. Charles J.
Warszalek

Mrs. Judith Warszalek

Mr. & Mrs. James Washburn

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Wasz

Mr. Brian Watson

Mr. & Mrs. Paul L. Watson

Mr. Rich Watson

Ms. Gail Weber

Wentworth Tire

Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Wilcox

Mrs. Donna L. Wilkey

Mr. & Mrs. Lloyd Wilkey

Mr. Gerald Willey

Mr. & Mrs. Fred F. Williamette

Ms. Mildred Williamson

Ms. Barb Wilson

Ms. Eldora Wines

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Wsol

Mrs. Linda Wydra

Mr. & Mrs. Al Zeiler

7
29th

September

15th
Annual Rose
Walk

Honorary/Memorial Gifts

Memory of Art Bulmann
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Kralicek

Memory of Barbara Dempster
Mr. & Mrs. William
Dempster

Memory of Robert Dempster
Mr. & Mrs. William

Dempster
Memory of Stephanie
Dempster
Mr. & Mrs. William
Dempster

Memory of Barb Frigo

Mr. James Badali

Mr. William Barzycki

Ms. Deborah Bernardi-
Zajac

Mr. & Mrs. Carl Bubeck

Ms. Albina Carranza & Ms.
Cathy Frangella

Ms. Mary D'Adams

Ms. Mary DesJardins

Mr. Anthony Frigo

Mr. & Mrs. John Frigo

Mr. Michael Frigo

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Frigo

Mr. Rudolph Frigo

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Frigo

Mr. Luigi Gentile

Mr. David Lee Herrin

Mr. Robert Horvath

Ms. Janet Kaminski

Ms. Robert Kaminski

Ms. Diane Kolash

Mr. Edward Kruger

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Lopez

Mr. James McDonough

Ms. Suzanne Mitchell

Ms. Judith A. Pacanowski

Mr. John Perry

Ms. Sue Peters

Mr. & Mrs. Lawerence
Reppen

Ms. Teresa Theisen-
Mudryk

Mr. James Wessendorf

Memory of Larry Hupe
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Cafferty

7

Romin' Chariots
Car Show

October

Tag Days

Memory of Kim Jager
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas
Lemmenes
Memory of Tim Romanowski
Mr. David Knezz
Memory of Ron RomanowskKi
Mr. David Knezz
Memory of Dorothy Watson
Mr. & Mrs. A. Michael
Connor

Honor of Becky Burke
Ms. Cheryl Anema
Honor of Bill Waddell
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas
Goldrick

In Kind Donations

Mrs. Taylor Alvarado

Ms. Donna Beck

Mr. & Mrs. Keith Capizzi
CD&Me

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Dempster
Ms. Natalie Gaddini
Garden Chalet LTD.

Mr. Maurice Harris

Mr. Tom Hawley

Mr. Tom Mantel

Kellogg's

Ms. Angela Kreske

Dr. & Mrs. Jason Lucci

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Pettiford
Mr. & Mrs. James Riggle
Mrs. Linda Smentek

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Thies

Ms. Rosezella Townsel
Trader Joes — Orland Park
Watson Jewelry Inc.

Ms. Gail Weber

Ms. Jacqueline Williams

November

3
45th Annual
Auction
Fundraiser
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For agency updates, special
event information and how

to donate, visit us at our WE . RE H I RI N G

newly updated website:

www.blue-cap.org. Open Positions

_ _ e Community Direct Support Professional (DSP)
Stay informed on what is

happening at Blue Cap, * House Manager

follow us! * Employment Services Facilitator
@bluecapcharity ¢ Qualified Intellectual Disability Professional
OGfMm (QIDP)
¢ Custodian/Maintenance Worker .( Blue

The Blue Cap Review is
published three times a » Recreational Therapist .Cap
year. We welcome your
response. Please contact Jill
Hart, Editor, Blue Cap
Review
1962 Broadway Blue Island,
IL 60406
(708)389-6578.
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